Arlene Cook

Seems to me the Dept of Ecology and City of Anacortes need to determine whether cleaning up the
landfill site, with the truck traffic, earthworks, noise, and prolonged general disruption this is likely
to entail, will do more harm to the forest than leaving the site as it is. Please don't destroy the forest
in order to save it.



